
From: ross.alexa=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Alexa Ross 
<ross.alexa@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 10:58 PM 
To: VLLWTransferComments Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] No nuclear waste in our landfills (Document ID NRC-

2020-0065-0001) 
 

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
 
 
Nuclear waste is dangerous no matter how the NRC classifies it. 
 
I don't want it in my air or water or local landfill. 
 
Your proposal puts communities at risk of exposure to radioactive nuclear waste without 
even knowing it.  
 
Keep nuclear waste under regulatory control and out of public landfills.  
 
I urge you to protect people and end any plans that allow for nuclear waste in landfills. 
(Regulations.gov Document ID NRC-2020-0065-0001).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alexa Ross 
763 Poplar St 
Nelsonville OH, 45764-1440  
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